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19 June 2012  
  

My ref.: c:\report\ngwadini.doc 
Your ref.: 

Dear Shaun 
 
I completed the archaeological survey for the Ngwadini Dam on Saturday, 8 March 1997. 
 
I did not record any archaeological sites in the affected area. The only artefacts we observed were a few Middle Stone 
Age stone tools. These tools are common in KwaZulu-Natal. 
 
In terms of the archaeological significance, this area has low archaeological significance. 
 
 
Please use this fax as a ‘report’. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Gavin Anderson 
INSTITUTE FOR CULTURAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 
email: gavin@alpha.futurenet.co.za 
                                                           
- IF THIS MESSAGE AND/OR FIGURE(S) IS UNCLEAR, OR IF IT IS SENT TO THE INCORRECT ADDRESS, PLEASE INFORM ME 
IMMEDIATELY. THANK YOU. 


